
WHAT’S ON AT THE  
CHRISTMAS FAYRE? 

Saturday 30th November 2024 
11am—2pm 

FAYRE ENTRY 

Entry to the Fayre will be via donations 

 

MELODY MAKERS 

Join the Melody Makers at 11am as they open the 

Fayre with a number of Christmas songs. Do come 

along to get into the Christmas spirit! 

 

KEY STAGE ONE BUILDING 

Come along to the Year 1 and 2 classrooms to pur-

chase the Surprise Bags and participate in lots of 

games including Lollipop Luck and Reindeer Noses. 

Guess the Name of the Elf returns as does the 

Bottle  and Chocolate Tombola. We have two new 

stalls this year—Hook a Christmas Duck and one for 

the grown ups—Mum and Dad’s Lucky Dip.  

All activities will be between 50p—£1. 

 

KEY STAGE TWO BUILDING 

In the Santa Centre craft room there will be 4       

activities on offer—biscuit decorating, making of 

reindeer food, wooden craft decorating and          

colouring. Your child can participate in all these 

crafts for £4. 

The Secrets Room, manned by some of the teaching 

staff, is a “No Adults Allowed” room! Here children 

can pick you a Christmas present from a selection of 

gifts—all for the same price of £4. 

Whilst your children are choosing your Christmas 

gift, come along and browse a selection of pre-loved 

uniform ready for the new term.  

 

Year 6 are looking ahead to their Leavers Celebra-

tions and will have a stall to raise funds for their 

leavers party next year. 

 

LIBRARY 

Thank you to those that have booked for Storytime 

with Santa. Make your way to the library area to 

visit Santa in his Grotto. Spaces are still available at 

£3 per child and will be available to book on the day. 

 

RAFFLE & HAMPERS 

We are very appreciative to those businesses that 

have donated to our raffle.  Prizes to include: 

• Brunch for Two at The Swan 

• The Old Rectory 

• Echo Dot 

• 2 x Air Ups and Pods 

Plus many others. 

Thanks to your donations, we have some   

“Christmas Day” Hampers ready to be won to get 

25th December off to a good start! Come to the  KS1 

building to be in with a chance to win—£1 a ticket. 

 

FACE PAINTING 

Face painting will be provided by one of our PTFA 

members for a donation. Please come and visit 

Georgie outside the Reception classroom. 

 



 

 

FOOD AND REFRESHMENTS 

After all the fun of the Fayre, come and take a break 

with some food from the kitchen. On offer will be hot 

dogs and brie and cranberry baguettes as well as 

teas/coffees and soft drinks. There will also be mulled 

wine to get you into the Christmas spirit! 

 

CASH/CARD PAYMENTS 

All stalls will be cash only with the exception of food  

& drink where a card machine will be available. 

Please do however ensure that you have enough cash  

just in case technology fails us! 

 

 

 

WHAT’S ON AT THE  
CHRISTMAS FAYRE? 

Saturday 30th November 2024 
11am—2pm 

Thank you in advance to those that have volunteered their time to help run the stalls. We 

would still be grateful to hear from anyone that could offer some time to help during the event 

to ensure that it runs as smoothly as possible. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all on Saturday 30th November. 

11am—2pm 

 


